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 1. EU Level Report 
The Rural Jump-Start project is on an extraordinary path and us 
partners can proudly announce that our EU Level Report based on 
the inquiry done in order to understand the overall knowledge that 
youth have on the project topic. All partners did their job exquisitely 
but we are especially thankful for SBTC`s work since they created 
the EU Level Report.  
 
With the research done we were able to determinate that most 
young entrepreneurs understand the meaning of Rural areas but 
think that they are not a safe path to invest their career. The lack 
of investments, infrastructures, stability and the overall attention 
given by the government is poor. 
 
The health systems in Rural areas do not fulfill the needs of the 
population, the taxes, the logistics and the non-existent business 
support are some of the external worrisome factors. 
Financial Management and Environmental sustainability are 
among the potential training topics that our inquired group believe 
that should be exploited as a learning opportunity.  
 
For further information we invite you to read the document that is 
available for consultation on our project website 
https://ruraljumpstart.eu/2022/12/13/rural-jumpstart-local-
action-report-now-available/. . 
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2. Transnacional Partners meeting 
 
On the 22nd of November the partners had an online Transnational meeting. 
Although it wasnʼt presential, it had the utmost importance for the reason 
that the start of PR2 was in question. The partners gathered to discuss each 
training module with the intention of programing the work to follow a specific 
guideline. A lot was gained in the meeting, especially an insight overview of 
each module that we are excited to share in the near future. 


